
December 21, 2000 

Reception for the Delegation of Guangzhou 
and Hong Kong and Seminar "How to develop 

Drugs in China" 

A reception and seminar meeting was held at MIT for the delegation of Guangzhou and Hong Kong with 3 
members. Seminar "How to develop Drugs in China" presented by Dr. Anlong Xu, Dean of Life Science Institute 
of Zhongshan University. See Boston Chinese Report (Page 3, December 29, 2000 - Janurary 4, 2001).  

  

Guangzhou and Hong Kong Delegations with OCEAN members 
after the seminar.  
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